
November 5th, 2021 

RE: Price Increase Notification 

As you can appreciate, we are in turbulent times in the supply of goods and the confectionery 

business is not exempt. We have been hit immediately with higher logistics costs, material increases 

and labour shortages that are not subsiding.  

Due to these increased costs, please be advised that as of January 1st, 2022, Huer Foods will be 

implementing a price increase on the following 24x120g peg bag items to all divisions of Vending 

Products of Canada (VPoC) (Vancouver, Calgary, Toronto, Montreal, Dartmouth). 

- HB597088 Sour Suckers 24x120g - HB597071 Sour Neon Worms 24x120g

- HB597125 Root Beer Bottles 24x120g - HB597903 Cola Bottles 24x120g

- HB597972 Sour Peach Slices 24x120g - HB597095 Sour Brats 24x120g

- HB597132 Licorice Bears 24x120g

We hope that we will continue to support each others business knowing the challenges we face. 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

Best regards, 

George Kakei 

George Kakei 


